
Subject: AJ Exhibition
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2002 2:51 PM
From: Peter Clausen <pclausen@dtcistanbul.org.tr>
To: "'director@proje4l.org'" <director@proje4l.org>

Dear Vasif,

 

We hope that you have approached DDC in order to make them 
confident that you and the AJ-group can handle the AJ exhibition to their 
satisfaction. What about the Novo Nordisk extension of the exhibition? 
Anything I can do at this stage?

 

With reference to correspondence last week we are looking forward to 
receiving your up-dated budget.

 

Best regards

Peter

 


